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 Parent & Pupil agreement re e-Safety Rules


 Dear Parent,

As part of the National Curriculum and the school’s ICT programme we provide pupils with supervised access to the Internet. Before being allowed to use the Internet (and /or Intranet) all pupils must obtain parental permission and both they and you must sign and return the enclosed form as evidence of your approval and their acceptance of the school rules that are detailed below and outlined in the school’s e-Safety Policy.

Access to the Internet and /or Intranet enables pupils to access a wealth of information and resources, as well as possibilities to collaborate and exchanging messages with other Internet and / or Intranet users. It also provides a means for the school and pupils to publish information and examples of pupils’ work and activities to a wider audience. However families need to be mindful that some material accessible via the Internet may contain items that are illegal, defamatory, inaccurate or potentially offensive to some people. Cwmpadarn also works closely with ‘The All Wales Police School Liaison Team’ who regularly supports the school and delivers lessons with regards to Internet Safety.
Whilst school use of the Internet is curriculum based, pupils may find ways to access other materials as well. We believe that the benefit to pupils from access to the Internet to support the curriculum exceeds any disadvantages. Ultimately, parents and carers are responsible for setting and conveying the standards that their children should follow when using media and information sources. To that end, the school supports and respects each family's right to decide whether or not to apply for access.

During school access teachers or a suitable adult will guide pupils toward appropriate materials enabling and encouraging the children to work independently. Outside of school families bear the same responsibility for such guidance as they exercise with other information sources such as television, telephones, movies, radio and other potentially offensive media. 

We would be grateful if you would read the enclosed guidance documents (Core e-safety policy, Computer rules etc.) and then complete the attached permission form and return it to school as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr. H. Raw Rees
Headteacher



	
Think then Click
Foundation Phase

	These rules help us to stay safe on the Internet
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	We only use the internet when an adult is with us
	

	
	We can click on the buttons or links when we know what they do.
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	We can search the Internet with an adult.
	

	
	We always ask if we get lost on the Internet.
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	We can send and open emails together.
	

	
	We can write polite and friendly emails to people that we know.
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Ysgol Cwmpadarn School

e-Safety Rules

All pupils use computer facilities including Internet access as an essential part of learning, as required by the National Curriculum.  Both pupils and their parents/carers are asked to sign to show that the e-Safety Rules have been understood and agreed.

	Pupil’s Agreement

· I will use the computer in a sensible way and ask for help if I am stuck   (
Pupil:                                                                                Print Name:  



	Parent::

	Date: 

	Please note that throughout the year the school may take images of pupils and / or examples of their work that may appear on the school website, school brochure or on displays. In agreeing to the above e-safety rules parents and pupils also give their consent for such images to be displayed, unless notified otherwise in writing. On no occasions will pupils’ names appear with their images on the school website.  

	Think then Click
Key Stage 2

	e-Safety Rules for Key Stage 2

	· We ask permission before using the Internet.

· We only use websites that an adult has chosen.

· We tell an adult if we see anything we are uncomfortable with.

· We immediately close any webpage we not sure about.

· We only e-mail people an adult has approved.

· We send e-mails that are polite and friendly.

· We never give out personal information or passwords.

· We never arrange to meet anyone we don’t know.

· We do not open e-mails sent by anyone we don’t know.

· We do not use Internet chat rooms.
· Inappropriate texting and electronic bullying is totally unacceptable behaviour.


	


Ysgol Cwmpadarn School

e-Safety Rules

All pupils use computer facilities including Internet access as an essential part of learning, as required by the National Curriculum.  Both pupils and their parents/carers are asked to sign to show that the e-Safety Rules have been understood and agreed.

	Pupil: 
	Print Name: 

	Pupil’s Agreement

· I have read and I understand the school e-Safety Rules. 

· I will use the computer, network, mobile phones, Internet access and other new technologies in a responsible way at all times.   

· I know that network and Internet access may be monitored.

	Parent:

	Date: 

	Please note that throughout the year the school may take images of pupils and / or examples of their work that may appear on the school website, school brochure or on displays. In agreeing to the above e-safety rules parents and pupils also give their consent for such images to be displayed, unless notified otherwise in writing. On no occasions will pupils’ names appear with their images on the school website.  

	
Think then Click
Reception / Foundation Phase

	These rules help us to stay safe on the Internet, 

which we have discussed in class with our teacher.
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	We only use the internet when an adult is with us
	

	
	We can click on the buttons or links when we know what they do.
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	We can search the Internet with an adult.
	

	
	We always ask if we get lost on the Internet.
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	We can send and open emails together.
	

	
	We can write polite and friendly emails to people that we know.
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Ysgol Cwmpadarn School

e-Safety Rules

All pupils use computer facilities including Internet access as an essential part of learning, as required by the National Curriculum.  Both pupils and their parents/carers are asked to sign to show that the e-Safety Rules have been understood and agreed.

	Pupil’s Agreement

· I will use the computer in a sensible way and ask for help if I am stuck   (


	Parent::

	Date: 

	Please note that throughout the year the school may take images of pupils and / or examples of their work that may appear on the school website, school brochure or on displays. In agreeing to the above e-safety rules parents and pupils also give their consent for such images to be displayed, unless notified otherwise in writing. On no occasions will pupils’ names appear with their images on the school website.  




